
 

Looking Forward 

May 29 Memorial Day-Church Office will be Closed 

 BoJangles Backpack Food Program Fundraiser 5-8 PM 

May 31 Mission Team Meeting 6 PM 

 Adult Choir Practice 7 PM 

June 4 Men’s Breakfast at C&H in Kernersville 8 AM 

 Day of Pentecost -Communion 11 AM 

 Confirmation Class- Immediately Following 11 AM Worship 

June 5 Joint Board Meeting 6:30 PM 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor’s Office 336-986-9406 

Dee McGee, Secretary: 336-769-2411; 

The Secretarial hours are from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., M-F 

Visit our Web Site at www.unioncross.org 

Attendance Last Week  

Contemporary Worship     25 

Sunday School                     64 

11 AM Worship Service    141 

 

 

 

Our Generosity 

Last Week $4508 

05/07 $5227 

04/30 $4233 

04/23  $3248 

04/16 $6423 

 

 

 

Watchword for the Week is from Psalm 66:1-2 

Make a joyful noise to God, all the earth; sing the glory of his 

name; give him glorious praise. 

 

May 21, 2017  

Sixth Sunday of Easter 

hÇ|ÉÇ VÜÉáá `ÉÜtä|tÇ V{âÜv{ 
“A Christian Family seeking to reflect God’s Love” 

Chimes 

Welcome  

Call to Worship 

Songs of Praise 

Responsive Reading 

Songs of Praise 

Sharing our Gifts with the Lord 

Prayer Concerns and Praise Reports 

Scripture Reading 

Message 

Songs of Praise 

Benediction 

 

 

Pastor: Rev. Russell Williams 
 Praise and Worship Leader -Jeff Griffin 



Today 

  8:00  AM Praise Team Rehearsal 

  9:00  AM Contemporary Worship Service 

  9:45  AM Sunday School Opening 

10:00  AM Sunday School Class 

11:00  AM Worship Service 

Spaghetti Lunch Fundraiser 

Inquirer’s Class after the Lunch in the Parlor 

   5:00  PM YFC & Utes 
   5:30  PM Joy Group 

  Monday 

    5-8  PM  Bojangles/Backpack Fundraiser  

   6:30 PM Christian Education Committee 

   7:15 PM Hospitality Committee Meeting 

Wednesday 

  7:00 PM Adult Choir Practice  

The flowers today are given in loving memory of  
Noble and Bronna Tucker by Terry, Jane, Martha, 

Shelia and their families. 

 Announcements 

Today’s Men’s Spaghetti Lunch- All meals will 

be for donations. All proceeds will go to the 

college scholarships and Laurel Ridge Summer 
Camp scholarships.  

 “Contact Directories”-There are updated 

contact directories located in the front and back of 

the church. Please feel free to pick up one so you 
have the latest contact information for your church 
family. 

Graduates! Planning for Graduate Recognition 

Sunday has begun. Please contact the church 

office with information about your recent or 

upcoming graduation from high school, community 
college, or university. Graduation Sunday will be 
June 11th during the 11 AM Worship Service. 

 

Today 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Ronnie Sisk 

Infant Nursery 
Frances Brown 

Teresa Sells 

Preschool Nursery 
Cindy Pruitt 
Grace Pruitt 

Custodial Check 
Karen Vaughn 
Ronnie Sisk 

 
Greeters-Narthex 

Ronnie and 
Barbara Lauten 

Greeter Vestibule 
Ruby Gibson 

Ushers for May 
Robert Welch 
Randy Knox 

Next Sunday 

Sunday School 
Opening 

Karen Vaughn 

Infant Nursery 
Courtney Draper 
and Pam Greene 

Preschool Nursery 
Chrissy and Brad 

Johnson 

Custodial Check 
Ronnie Sisk 
Kim Craver 

 
Greeters-Narthex 

Ronnie and 
Barbara Lauten 

Greeter Vestibule 
Ruby Gibson 

Ushers for June 
Doug Vaughn 
Terry Tucker 

Community Flea Market-on June 10th from 8 until noon there will be a 

community flea market.  If you’d like to rent a space the fee is $25 for a 

10’ outside space and $35 for a minimum of 8’x12’ covered space 
(includes picnic table for covered spaces.) The church will not be 

collecting items for sale.  If you have items to sale join your neighbors 

and rent a space. All sales proceeds from space rentals will go to 

Annabelle McKinney, who is waiting on a liver transplant and the UC 
Backpack Food program.  

Locking Up- With the summer months coming up there are more 

activities happening in and around the church.  People come to get ice, 

drop off food or do other chores in the church. Remember before 

leaving to make sure all doors are locked, lights are off, any food items 
are covered or enclosed in containers, all sinks and toilets are not 
running and all thermostats are reset. Thank you.   

 

 

 

 

 

���� Prayer Request Updates ���� 

Please add:  Tom Mitchell, a friend of Tony and Catherine Draper. 
Debbie Frazier, a friend of Joyce and Dean Mabe. 

 

Please remove:   Judy Childress, aunt to Jeff Bondurant.  Judy entered 
into the more immediate presence of the Lord on April 
29th. 

 

 

  

 

Ongoing prayer requests can be found in the Church Newsletter. 

Any prayer requests or updates can be submitted either by 

email (ucmc@unioncrossmoravian.org) or by contacting the church 
office (336-769-2411). 

  


